
Promotion Announcement   

Subject Line: Suheni promoted as Supervisor  

 

 

We are thrilled to announce the promotion of Suheni to be a Supervisor in 

the Customer Service Department Jakarta. Suheni joined the company 

since opened and has held positions in Customer Service. 

Suheni brings a wealth of experience to her new role and we are excited 

about her new role at the company. She is in charge of customer service 

department effective from February 2015. 

Please join us in welcoming Suheni to Customer Service Department 

Jakarta and congratulating her on the promotion.  

Best Regards,  

 

 

 

Human Resource Department  

Chitra  


